
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In keeping with the spirit of the 
season, we have much to be thank-

ful for!  

 
The staff of Wellington Academy 
would like to take the opportunity 
to recognize our families.  On Fri-
day, November 17, 2017, we will 

be providing a  
special treat. 

 

 
 
As a small token of our apprecia-
tion, we will have some goodies 
and hot and cold beverages in the 
Common Area for your enjoyment. 
Grab something at drop-off or pick

-up. 
 Thank you for all your sup-

port!!! 

 

 

 

 

Wellington Academy 

WE LOVE  

A PARADE!! 
We are excited to announce 

that for the first time ever 

our facility will be partici-

pating in the Light Up Cler-

mont holiday festivities. 

 

We will have a float in the 

parade which takes place 

on Saturday,  December 2 

at 10:00am. 

 

 

 

 
The theme for the parade is 

Toyland.  Our teachers have al-

ready been brainstorming and 

have a lot of great ideas. 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!!! 

We want our families to be 

involved and help make 

our float great!  We know 

OUR PARENTS ARE TALENT-

ED! Stop by the office if you 

can help.    

We would also love for fami-

lies to walk with staff in the 

parade. We will order spe-

cial T-shirts at a cost of $10. 

We will need to order by  

November 15th 

  

NOVEMBER, 2017 

 
Themes:     Families:    Letter:  M,N,O,P      
                  Cultural Diversity  Number:  9,10 
                  My Family             Color:  Brown, Purple 
                  Animal Families                       Shapes:  Cone, Star                     
        Thanksgiving      

NOVEMBER  
1-17  Canned Food Drive                   
6    Green Meadows 4B 

7    Green Meadows 4A /4C 

15  Progress Reports 

20-24 No VPK 

          No Public School 
22 Early Closure-3:00pm 

23-24 Happy Thanksgiving!  
        Wellington Closed 

 

 

WELLINGTON ACADEMY 

CLERMONT 

Lic: CO05LA0198  
 

1380 North Ridge Blvd 

Clermont, FL 34711 

 

Phone: 352-242-9512 

   Fax: 352-243-2060 

 

Website 
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

 

Email 
clermont@wellingtonacademyschools.com 
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Tasha Lehnen 

 

Thank you 

Families!! 



 

 

                   Our Birthday Friends!!! 
       Happy 1st     Happy 5th 

   Noah Kane 11/16   Chadwick Deeb 11/29 

 

       Happy 2nd     Happy 7th 

  Leah Dolin 11/15            Jayden Shappard 11/4 

Maelys Joseph 11/20                      
 Grace McLain 11/24      Happy 8th                       
 Angeliz Vega 11/3                         Jayda Tilahun 11/22                   
 

      Happy 3rd                                          
  Lily Kearns 11/3             

                   Classroom News  
1B 

     Thanksgiving is fast approaching! For the 

month of November we will be talking about our 

families as well as the Thanksgiving holiday. 

     We will be making lots of crafts and pro-

jects, so always watch our class board to see our 

latest creations 

 

Thank you, 

Ms. Kristen 

 

2B 

       This month we will be learning about our families and the different kinds 
of families animals have. 
 
Keep an eye on our Classroom  Board to see all the special Thanksgiving pro-
jects we will be making. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Ms. Nichole 

                                                 1C/2A 

There is so much to be thankful for!!  During the 

month of November we will be discussing many 

of the things we are thankful for including our 

families. 

 

We will be doing a variety of family projects and 

matching games.  At the end of the month we 

will make a few special Thanksgiving projects 

for our families 

 



 

 

3B 

November has arrived already!!! 

 

This month we will be discussing and doing pro-

jects that will focus on fall, Giving Thanks, and 

the Pilgrims and Native Americans who we 

credit for beginning the tradition. 

 

Fingerplays and songs will be based on the 

month’s theme and we will 
be making handprint tur-

keys. 

4B 

It is almost Thanksgiving!  We will be talking 
about what it means to be thankful and what we are 
thankful for.  We will explore different ways 
Thanksgiving is celebrated in our families. 
 

We will learn about the Pilgrims and Native Amer-
icans. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please let us 
know. 
 

 

4C 
Many, many, things to be thankful for this 
wonderful month….our parents for giving us 
life and love, our teachers for their guidance 
and our friends for playing together and stick-
ing by our side.  With that in mind we will 
learn how the Pilgrims and Native Americans 
became friends and gave thanks together.
     Ms. Phyllis 

                           4A 

We have so much to be thankful for this month...our 
schools, our friends, and our families 

 

We will continue learning letters, numbers, and shapes.  
Each Friday we have sow-and-tell featuring the letter of the 
week. 
 

We will have a special visitor in 4A, “Mr. Turkey,” who has 
a problem.  He has lost all his feathers.  We will help him 
find them!! 
 

Ms. Ashley 

 

3A 
And just like that October is over and November is here! 
 

This month we have some exciting things coming up. We 
will talk about cultural diversity, our families, animal fami-

lies and Thanksgiving. 

 
We will continue to learn our numbers, letters, and 

shapes. 
 

Look in our classroom to see what new projects are hang-

ing around!! 
 

Feel free to contact me with any questions.  
Ms. Shannon 

3C 
 Brrr...November is here!!! 
Please remember that we still go outside 
even though it is cooler.  Make sure your 
children have weather-appropriate clothes, 
or bring in an extra sweater to keep in the 
classroom. 
 
This month is all about our families and cul-
tural diversity.  Every Friday we will have a 
show-and-tell activity.  If you have any 
books, toys, recipes, or other items related 
to Native American culture or any other cul-
ture, this would be a perfect time to share 
with the class. 
        Happy Thanksgiving, Ms. Ary 


